
We are now seeking expressions of interests of students who would be interested in being a 
part of the program and families for billets. Please email expressions of interests to Miss 
Hannah Files-Burke, PA to Deputy Principals.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for Sunraysia students to experience Chinese culture. Many of 
our leading businesses and exporters have strong links with China and this type of program 
will enable our students, and their families, to grow in appreciation and understanding of 
Chinese life. 

Students will also get the chance to visit many world-famous sites such as the excavation 
site of the Terracotta Warriors and live with a Chinese family for a week in Dali city. Dr Tony 
Finn will be co-ordinating the program which works very closely with Red Cliffs Secondary 
College, Merbein P-10 College and Trinity Lutheran College. It is a wonderful example of 
Sunraysia schools working together to advance the region and to build relationships with 
our sister city in Dali, China.  

More information on this inspiring experience and opportunity will be available in the 
coming weeks on the College website and on Skoolbag. 
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